
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing this letter in opposition to allowing chiropractors to perform sports 
physicals. As a pediatrician, I have completed extensive training related to the health of 
children and adolescents. For a sports physical to be comprehensive and valuable, a 
complete medical and family history must be obtained as well as a review of any possible 
symptoms indicating underlying disease processes. A complete physical exam must also 
be done. A chiropractor’s scope of practice does not enable them to perform this 
assessment satisfactorily.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Stephanie Antony, MD 
Pediatrician, Sanford Health 
Stephanie.antony@sanfordhealth.org 
701-417-7500 


